
-Homecoming was an exciting week. Friday’s pep fest was a
great time and PBIS winners completed a relay race.
-6th grade supper had a record year raising over $20,000 &
serving over 1,200 meals. 
-5th graders traveled to Tamarac for their fall environmental
science trip & 6th grade had a successful trip to Itasca State
Park hiking & visiting the fire tower & headwaters.
-Fill they Yeti food drive was a huge success. Thank you to all
who donated nonperishable food items. Over 2,000 lbs was
donated to the REACH food pantry.
-Parent/Teacher conferences will be held Monday, November
6th & Thursday, November 9th. Check your email to sign up for
a time.
-Veterans Day Program will be held Thursday, November 9th
at 9am in the HS Auditorium. Community members, as well as
Veterans/Active service members, are encouraged to attend.
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-Representatives from Zerr-Berg and InGensa met with Middle School user
groups to continue  with the Design Development phase for the Middle
School. Reps also met with the Middle School administrative
design team to discuss interior design finishes for the Middle School.
-Elementary music addition and High School Fitness/Admin addition
continue to be underway. Elementary foundation and slab are complete and
awaiting steel.
-Utilities have been rerouted at the High School and footings have been
poured for the fitness center/district office and auditorium storage, backfilling
will continue this week.
-Roof demolition of the former weight room has also begun in preparation of
raising the roof structure in this area.
-Continue to work with State Inspector, Testing Agency, and contractors to
ensure plans and specifications are followed. 

FACILITY UPDATE

-Senior students will job shadow on November 16 while the
juniors spend a day in house examining different careers, hear
from recent graduates about post-secondary options, etc. If
interested in hosting a Senior, please contact the HS office.
- The student council is planning an activity fair for 6th - 8th
grade students on November 29th.
-Parent Teacher Conferences will take place Monday,
November 6th (in person) & November 9th (via Google Meets).
-8 students will be traveling to Indianapolis this week to attend
the FFA National Convention along with their teacher, Dave
Swanson.
-Football wrapped up it’s season last week with a nail biter
against Park Rapids. 
-Volleyball won their first round of playoffs & will play in the
Section Semifinals on Thursday vs. Perham @ DGF (8pm).
-Both Boys and Girls Cross Country advance to state! This will
be on Saturday, Nov 4th at the U of M.
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